

MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE,

To:

The Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council

c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

From: Paul T. Graziano, Commissioner

Date:

January 17, 2014

Re:

City Council Bill 13-0268 - Zoning - Signing Regulations for Video Lottery Facilities

The Department of Housing and Community Development has reviewed City Council Bill 13-0268 for the purpose of amending the definition of "video lottery facility" to include associated parking facilities located on adjacent lots; and amending the sign regulations to establish specific regulations for signs for video lottery facilities.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the adoption of City Council Bill 13-0268.

PTG:sd

cc:

Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor's Office of Government Relations

Ms. Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Chief

